
A FAREWELL TO THE BUDD SILVERLINER II’s  

Join the Friends of Philadelphia Trolleys and enjoy a Fall Tour of 
SEPTA’s Regional Rail Lines using two of the soon to be retired 1963 

Budd Built Silverliner II’s, on the former commuter lines of both the 
Pennsylvania and Reading Railroads. 

When: Sunday, October 24, 2010 

Departure: 10.00AM Sharp, returning at 3.00PM  

Fare: $70.00 

There will be no formal lunch stop; please bring your own. Snacks and 
drinks will be available on board the train. 

To reserve your seat (there will be no standees), send a check 
made out to FPT,Inc to: HARRY DONAHUE, 103 MULBERRY 
COURT, MORGANTOWN, PA 19543 

Please include a Self Addressed Stamped Envelope (SASE) for 
your tickets and other important trip information!!! 

Name(S)_________________________________________________________ 

Address__________________________City____________________State____ 

Zip_________________________    FPT Membership #________________ 

Phone_____________________email________________________________  

ALL PROCEEDS FROM THIS CHARTER WILL GO TOWARDS FPT’S LATEST 
PROJECT, THE REPAINTING OF PHILADELPHIA PCC 2743 INTO ITS 1959 

PTC GREEN AND CREAM COLORS.   

Need more info? Contact: Harry had2709@aol.com or Bill Monaghan 
FPT2799@Comcast.net 

Friends of Philadelphia Trolleys 

http://home.comcast.net/~trolleydriver/FPT.htm 

 


